LICENSING ANNOUNCEMENT
NOVEMBER 22, 2017

NO-STAT TABLE INCREASE

Primary Audience: DPV® and DSF® Licensees

As stated in the October 13, 2017 notice regarding the inclusion of the NDD (Non-Delivery Days)
tables in the DPV and DSF? products, beginning with the November product, the table listed below
increased in file size. The size was increased to lower the density levels, which will reduce the
potential rate of false positive responses. In prior months’ versions, there were some addresses that
were not flagged as No-Stat. The inclusion of these records caused the number of records that are
populated in the No-Stat table to increase by approximately 15%.

Filename Previous Size (bytes) New Size effective with the November release

dph.hsx 134,217,728 268,435,456

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact the Licensing
Department at 800-589-5766 or ncoalink@usps.gov.




